
Lake Activities 
Committee  Reports 

 
 
Boat Parade: The Annual CLCA Boat Parade will be held on Saturday, July 4th at 3:00 pm. Out of 
an abundance of caution in the year of Covid, there will be some changes from years past: Boats 
will gather between Sand Point and Nick Stoner Island and proceed clockwise around the lake. No 
registration is required and no numbers will be distributed but judges will still be watching from 
the Franz’s boathouse to determine this year’s winner. Depending on the water-level, it may be 
too shallow for boats to enter West lake but we will make a determination at the time. The 
parade will end in front Franz’s boathouse and the trophy will be passed to this year's winner. 
Sadly, no after-party will be scheduled this year. All boats are welcome, decorated or not. Let’s 
have fun, stay safe and please, no political statements.  Even if you are not in the parade, please 
hoot and holler and make some noise from your dock as the parade passes your camp. You can't 
have a successful parade without spectators!  

 
Flare Lighting: Flare lighting will take place. 

Ed Fake has agreed to continue chairing this committee. 
 
 
Fireworks: The fireworks are scheduled for July 3rd. 

Mike Manning is looking for a replacement to chair this committee. 
There are some safety issues expressed by the current fireworks company. 
Mike said he would speak with them and let us know what will happen next year. 

Water Sports Clinic: Dianna Leaf and Hilary Davis have agreed to co-chair this event next year. 

Ice Cream Extravaganza: Erin Alexander and Mary Peck have agreed to co-chair this committee 

Luncheon: Deb Hoffman has agreed to chair this committee next year. 

Picnic: Mary and Mike Cannon will again host the Picnic, 2021. 

Youth Activities: Ward Halverson will again chair this committee. 


